Lyn Romano 25 Green Hill Rd. Goldens Brg, NY 10526-1015

419

իկինոլինենիի հայիկին հինուկին հայինինի

February 3, 2020

Dear Friend of the Sacred Heart,

Thank you for responding so generously to our recent appeal to help the poor who struggle throughout the cold winter months.

Your gift helps us provide some assistance to poor families unable to keep up with soaring utility bills, expensive heating fuel and the other challenges winter brings.

Because of your compassion, we will be able to winterize and make essential repairs to several dilapidated trailers and old homes to help the poor stay warm. Through your giving, we will also be able to provide much needed warm blankets and heavy winter clothing to help these families through the cold winter months.

God bless you for warming the hearts and homes of the poor. You help keep families living in poverty warm and safe this winter.

You and your loved ones remain in my prayers.

Sincerely in the Sacred Heart,

Father Jack Kurps, SCJ

consists we will be able to want size and make a setting

The decay halo and senter months